
H&R Block Announces Dates for Reporting Interim Tax Return Volume 

January 25, 2013 9:07 AM ET 

KANSAS CITY, MO -- (MARKETWIRE) -- 01/25/13 -- H&R Block, Inc. (NYSE: HRB) today announced its schedule for 
reporting interim tax return volume for the upcoming 2013 tax season. The first report of total tax returns prepared through 
February 28 will be included in the company's announcement of fiscal 2013 third quarter financial results, scheduled for release 
after the NYSE market close on March 7.  

The final report of total tax returns prepared through April 15 will be released during the week of April 22. 

A copy of each news release will be available on the company's investor relations Web site at www.hrblock.com. 

About H&R Block 
H&R Block, Inc. (NYSE: HRB) is the world's largest tax services provider, having prepared more than 600 million tax returns 
worldwide since 1955. In fiscal 2012, H&R Block had revenues of $2.9 billion and prepared 25.6 million tax returns worldwide. 
Tax return preparation services are provided in company-owned and franchise retail tax offices by nearly 100,000 professional 
tax preparers, and through H&R Block At Home™ digital products. H&R Block Bank provides affordable banking products and 
services. For more information, visit the H&R Block Online Press Center. 
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